
From: careyaa (null) 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:01 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2929 Plymouth proposal 
 
 
 
To whom it may concerned: 
 
As a resident of the neighborhood near the proposed UM credit union, I am concerned about the 
increase in traffic on Prairie. Prairie is right near the neighborhood pool and Thurston. There are a lot of 
children walking and riding their bikes here and concerned about increase in pedestrian/auto accidents. 
 
Thank you 
Allison Carey 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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